
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ref. No. Priests/GR/42/2015 

08 May 2015 

Dear and Rev. Fathers, 

Greetings from the Bishop’s House! 

1. As the results of the Examinations come in we rejoice at the victories and 

congratulate the students, the teachers, the headmasters, parents, and all those who stood 

by our students and we also thank everyone of them for having brought credit to our 

schools. 

2. For most of our students who have passed the plus two examinations, it is time to 

think about admission into colleges.  

Our Thuckalay Diocese can now boast of our well-established St. Alphonsa College, 

and I exhort everyone of you to ask our students to enrol themselves into our St. 

Alphonsa College. Students belonging to our Diocese will definitely be given preference 

and priority. 

Towards this I ask you dear Fathers to kindly announce to our faithful, the 

availability of seats in our St. Alphonsa College and to procure the prospectus and 

application form from our college. Application forms have been made available from 6th of 

May 2015. 

3. There are posts available for those who seek career as Teachers of Arts and 

Science in our college, and kindly promote worthy candidates and especially from our 

institutions. 

4. Kindly note that the Gana Mela planned for 10 May 2015, has been postponed to 

12 July 2015. This postponement is to facilitate a better and smooth conduct of the Gana 

Mela with adequate preparations. Please announce this change to our people in the 

parishes and to those who wish to participate. 

Let us work together to build up our people and the blessings of God are always 

upon us. 

Yours in Christ, 

  
+ George Rajendran SDB  
    Bishop of Thuckalay  
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